
Perryville Gas Storage, LLC (“PGS”) has 1 Bcf of available capacity with a start date of April 1, 2025. 
This capacity will be allocated on a first come first served basis to the prospective Customer 
offering commercial terms that PGS finds acceptable. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact Justin Joyce at (713) 494-6895 or 
Justin.Joyce@Williams.com. 
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